
 
 
 

ANDREW SETO  

Throughout dental school, I have had the pleasure of both working with and ge9ng to 
know Dr. Rosenbloom. A?er listening to him speak about the challenges of working as a den@st 
with vulnerable popula@ons in Africa and championing noma ac@vism, I was inspired to broaden 
my perspec@ve on oral health and learn about the different challenges that present themselves 
outside of North America. Joining NAG was a perfect opportunity for me to learn more about oral 
healthcare challenges in a global environment and to also contribute to my school’s community. 


